
 
 
 
 
 

    Solid Waste Export Regulations to the Peoples Republic of China 
     August 1, 2011 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, “K” Line America, Inc. 
will no longer accept bill of lading instructions consigned as “TO 
ORDER” for scrap or waste shipments to the PRC. 
 
Please provide complete consignee details, including address and contact 
information for all future shipments. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact our export 
documentation department at 1-800-609-3221 or via email at 
Exdocumentation@us.kline.com 
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, “K” Line America Export Documentation Department. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   "K" LINE AMERICA, INC. 
 


